
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

CALLED BUSINESS MEETING 

A Called Business Meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 23, 

2022 at 6:00pm, during the Family Night Supper.  The purpose of this 

meeting is to vote on the Pastoral Search Committee.  Those who have  

agreed to serve on this committee are as follows: Keith Belvin, Mike 

Crawford, Ann Hogge, Amy Jacobson, Sandy McElfresh, Brian Stewart, 

and Debra Wood.  Thank you for your support of this team as they 

begin the arduous task of searching for our new Pastor….               

Sonia Anthony, Deacon Chairperson 

 

AMERICAN HERITAGE GIRLS AWARDS 

The American Heritage Girls will hold their Awards Ceremony on     

Monday, February 21, 2022 at 6:45pm.   

 

W.M.U. SOUP CAN COLLECTION FOR THE SALVATION ARMY  

The W.M.U. wishes to thank all those who donated soup for the       

Salvation Army.  Together we collected 272 cans of soup!!. 

 
NONPERISHABLE FOOD/HYGIENE ITEMS   

Please don’t forget that we are still collecting nonperishable food 

items and hygiene items, along with nonperishable baby food and   

baby hygiene items. There is an urgent need for diapers of all sizes as 

well as baby and adult hygiene items. Your donations can be brought 

to our church on Sunday mornings or during office hours,                    

M-F 9am-12pm, and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance.   

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 
 

   

  

 
 

  


